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I urge you to vote in favor of LD 929 as I believe it would positively benefit the 
medical program. I am a patient and also work in the industry, and believe that this 
bill would remove an unnecessary barrier for populations that are shown to use 
cannabis at high rates and also are likely to have a condition that would qualify them 
for medical certification. It would remove the burden of having to have a PCP who 
may not be able or willing to write the patient the proper certification, and would 
allow the patient to access the medicine they need. Thank you for your time.


